
August 11, 2018 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

We are reaching out and expressing our concerns with the Achille School District. In 

light of recent events, we would like to offer our resources and connections with mental 

health professionals, to create a time for LGBTQ sensitivity training among your board, 

staff and/or student body. We have seen the posts involving parents from your school 

district; and are more than disheartened. But, we, in our experience, have seen that so 

much hate and abuse stems from fear and ignorance. The tragedy is, this level of 

emotional torture and threats of violence ( from adults ), will undoubtedly lead to 

depression, mental illness and the prompting of suicidal thoughts. We, at Free Mom 

Hugs, believe in complete, affirming love of our LGBTQ children. We have done the 

research, and are prepared for a healthy, productive discussion. And to bring education 

to bridge this disturbing gap. We desire to bring the most basic of human rights to this 

particular child, their family, and other students like them. It is proven that the more a 

person is educated to the culture and life of another person, the more successful they 

are in life. There is so much to understand about the transgender child; and once 

educated, the fear and anxiety dissolve. I would hope we could work together in 

bringing this education and training to your staff. And allow understanding to trickle 

down to the students and their families. We are not naive enough to believe we can 

change everyone; but with the right resources and options, we know we can begin the 

process of healing. 

Please let us know how we can be of assistance. We would love the opportunity to 

reach out to the family of the bullied child, and offer them support and guidance. 

Thank you so much for your consideration. The time is now to say enough is enough. 

And we will help you.  

 

On behalf of Free Mom Hugs. 

 

Sara Cunningham 

Executive Director 


